
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 16th December P6 trip to the Panto am 

 P4/5 Christmas party pm 

Tuesday 17th December P6/7 Christmas Party pm 

Wednesday 18th December P2/3 Christmas Party pm 

Thursday 19th December ELC4 / P1 Christmas party pm 

Friday 20th December ELC2 / ELC3 Christmas Party am 

Last Day of Term. 

Monday 6th January 2025 School Opens for new term 9am (breakfast club from 8am) 
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Christmas Messages 

In December, children 

have been signing the 

School Christmas wall, 

to wish their friends a 

Happy Christmas.  

 

Children can wear party clothes 

to school on their party day.  

 

Family Workshops 

Thank you for coming along and supporting our 

family workshops. We would welcome your 

feedback about this by following the link. 

https://forms.office.com/e/pZZD6bXNq7   

 

Parking and Layby 

Please do not park in the layby at pick up time.  

Some vehicles are blocking access to the staff car park which is used to ensure disability access to the school 

by parking in front of the gateway. 

Some vehicles are parked in the layby preventing the school buses from parking safely. 

For all the children’s safety we are asking you do NOT park in the layby at drop off and pick up times (times 

specified on the signs by the layby). 

Singing in the Square 

We enjoyed singing in the square this week. Thank you to everyone who came along!  

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pZZD6bXNq7
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School Shows 

The P6s led the fabulous show of ‘The Amazing Advent Calendar’. Primary 6 pupils acted, sang, and 

danced their way through two performances, showing both talent and enthusiasm! Primary 4 and 5 

pupils did a super job of accompanying them with the songs. 

 

Today the nursery gave a wonderful performance of ‘The Wriggly Nativity’.  Each child rose to the 
occasion and gave their best! Simply wonderful! 
 

 

 

Christmas Service 

The P2s were brilliant at acting out the Christmas Story during the 

Christmas Service, with P7 supporting by narrating the story.  

Thank you for the kind donations for Cash for Kids. It was great to 

be able to donate £60 to them this week.  

Staffing 

At the end of next week, we will say goodbye to Mr Baptie who is moving to New Zealand with his family 

and Mrs Murray who is retiring after nearly 20 years of being part of the Edenside Team.  We want to thank 

them for their hard work and commitment during their time with us. We are sad to see them go and wish 

them every happiness in the future. 

We are delighted that Miss Provan will be teaching P6J after the Christmas holidays and Mr Csathó will be 

supporting in school each day.  

 THANK YOU 

Thanks to the Miss Fairley and the catering team for the brilliant School Christmas Lunches served yesterday. 

They prepared 215 lunches for Edenside and 50 for Ednam! THANK YOU!! 

Thanks for all the support for our P7 fundraising efforts. They raised £370 at the Christmas Fair and £425 at 

the raffle on Tuesday, totalling £795 raised towards the cost of the residential. A huge shout out to local 

businesses for their donations! 


